
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box615 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

November 30, 2019 

Dear Mr. Schmitt : 

RECE,VED 
DEC 0 4 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I am writing in reference to the proposed natural gas pipeline which would cross a 
section of Bernheim Forest, destroying eight acres of pristine woods and creeks. 

The undertaking would be an ecological disaster to this beautiful land admired and 
respected by those who live in the area, and the thousands who visit it annually. 

It would also destroy the habitat of many forms of wildlife that, for many years, 
have-depended on its protection and food for survival. 

Please do all that you can to prevent this destruction of beauty and habitation God 
has given to this area, which has been carefully preserved for almost one hundred 
years. 

Thank you for taking time to read this, and for your serious consideration. 

God bless you, 

~~/JJ&___ 
Sr. Joel Gubler O.P. 
St. Catharine, KY 




